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This item was brought forward by Ald. Moltzan.  The existing 2 hour parking zones in the state area are very
old and do not reflect the parking needs for this area anymore.  These existing zones were established in
1978 and 1980.  The signs are very faded and, rather than replace them, they are be requested to be
removed and the area returned to open parking.  There will be not cost for removing the signs.

File #: ID#19-0952, Version: 2

City of Waukesha Printed on 6/8/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

